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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

 

May 10, 2022 

 

 

Dear SWTHA Members:  

 

Southwest Tribal Housing Alliance (SWTHA) held the Triannual Meeting on Tuesday, May 10, 

2022, via virtual setting. Thank you to those that attended and those who provided reports. 

 

Below are some of the highlights of the meeting: 

 

Roll Call: 

A quorum was established, the meeting was represented by 16 Tribal Housing Entities from 

Arizona, New Mexico, and West Texas.  

 

Announcements: 

• SWTHA Scholarship Awardees are announced at swtha.org and at this link 

• Introduction of Associate Members  

Reports:   

• AMERIND: Robert Dahl, AMERIND Chief Operating Officer 

• NAIHC Report: Tony Walters, NAIHC Executive Director 

• HUD: Gary Cooper, ONAP Associate Deputy Assistant Secretary 

• SWTHA Financial Report: Rhoda Eustace, SWTHA Secretary/Treasurer 

SWTHA Elections: (SWTHA Board List is Attached) 

• Vice President – Greta Armijo (Pueblo of Jemez Housing Authority) 

• Region VIII AMERIND Representative - Floyd Tortalita (Pueblo of Acoma Housing 

Authority)  

• Region VIII AMERIND Alternate Representative – Veronica Ruiz (Ysleta Del Sur 

Housing) 

• New Mexico Representative – Jamie Navenma (Laguna Housing Development & 

Management Enterprise) 

https://www.swtha.org/
https://www.swtha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/SWTHA-Scholarship-Awards-2022.pdf
https://www.swtha.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/06/SWTHA-Associate-Member-List-May-2022.pdf
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2022 Schedule of Meetings 

• October: Hybrid at AMERIND, Santa Ana Pueblo, NM. Training topic to be decided. 

• Monthly Zoom Meeting – 2nd Tuesdays of each month, 1pm-2pm MT 

o Speakers are invited provide presentations at monthly meetings, submit request at 

swtha.region8@gmail.com.  

Please visit swtha.org for news and events in Indian Housing. Documents and Reports from 

SWTHA Triannual Meeting can also be found at swtha.org. Submit your information to share on 

our website and newsletters to swtha.region8@gmail.com.  

 

Thank you and we look forward to your continued support and participation. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Floyd Tortalita 

SWTHA President 

 

 

Encl: 2022 SWTHA Board of Directors and Representatives 
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https://www.swtha.org/
https://www.swtha.org/events-training/past-eventstrainings/
mailto:swtha.region8@gmail.com

